
I am writing to you with the hopes that at your next council meeting you will support the 

resolution put forward by the Rescue Lake Simcoe coalition and ask the federal government for 

an environmental assessment of the Bradford bypass and the 413.  

 

Thank you. 

 

(I am a resident in Ward 6) 

 

Chris Fuerth 


